
 

JOINT BOE/STUDENT COUNCIL MEETING U.S.D. # 261 

CAMPUS HIGH SCHOOL – South Safe Room   

2100 W. 55TH St. So., Wichita, Kansas 

7:00 A.M. – March 29, 2017 
        Subject to Board Approval 

 

The Joint meeting of the Board of Education of Haysville School District # 261 and the Campus High 

School Student Council was called to order in the south Safe Room at Campus High School, 2100 W. 

55th St. So., at 7: 00 a.m., by Student Council President Avary Finch. 

      

MEMBERS PRESENT    OTHERS PRESENT 

Susan Walston     Dr. John Burke, Superintendent 

Tom Gibson     Debbie Coleman, Clerk of the Board 

Glenn Crum     Dr. Clint Schutte, Assistant Superintendent of Business 

Paige Crum Myron Regier, Campus High School Principal  
 Glenda Cowell, Campus High School Assistant Principal 

 Rolla Crum, Community Member 

 

STUDENT COUNCIL MEMBERS PRESENT 

Mrs. Moree, Sponsor Wrylie Finkle, Sponsor  

Lauren Kliewer, Senior Class Sponsor Avary Finch, Student Council Executive President  

Sarah Roman, Student Council Treasurer Hanah Denning, Student Council Secretary 

Megan Boomer, Freshman Representative Jacob Gallegos, Sophomore Representative 

Logan Combs, Junior Representative Abby Acosta, Senior Representative 

 

  

 

CALL to ORDER 

Student Council President Avary Finch called the meeting to order at 7:00 a.m.  

 

INTRODUCTIONS 

Those present introduced themselves and stated their titles.  

 

ROLES, RESPONSIBILITIES AND QUESTIONS 

Board President, Paige Crum explained the election process, roles and responsibilities of the Board of 

Education.   

Student Council Executive President Avary Finch explained the election and membership process for 

Student Council. 

Various topics were discussed including how students would feel about a later start time, why BOE 

members decided to run for office and how the students feel about the construction at Campus. 

 

ADJOURNMENT 

The meeting was adjourned at 8:02 a.m. 

 

 

 

                                                     _________________________________________ 

                                                              Paige Crum, Board of Education President 

 

                                                    _________________________________________ 

        Debbie Coleman, Board of Education Clerk 


